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Hello PDC Staff, 
  
I appreciate Mr. Morgan bringing this error to my attention, as well as the guidance I received from 
the PDC’s Filer Assistance Specialist and Compliance Officer as to how to best address this. 
  
I failed to timely file the Greg Kimsey Surplus Funds account C-4 form to report the transfer on 
March 6, 2019 of $7,000 from the Greg Kimsey Surplus Funds account to the Committee to Re-Elect 
Greg Kimsey account. Following the recommendation of the PDC’s Filer Assistance Specialist I filed 
that C4 report today. This expense had been entered but had not been submitted. 
  
Timely, accurate and complete disclosure to the public of all campaign finance activities is a very 
important requirement of serving as an elected official and as a candidate.  I apologize for my error. 
  
If you have any questions, need additional information or would like to discuss this further you can 
contact me via email at gkimsey@comcast.net or by phone at 360-521-6685. 
  
Regards, 
Greg 
  
Greg Kimsey 
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